Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 9:04 AM

To: Ben Stone (ben@sosconsulting.us)

Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: Bullwhip Water Recycling Facility 1

RE: Bullwhip Water Solutions, LLC * Bullwhip Water Recycling Facility 1 * 2RF-108
Ben,

The Bullwhip Water Solutions permit for the above referenced Recycling Facility is approved. Please reference 2RF-108
on future correspondence and when submitting monthly C-148 volume reports. Please advise once construction has
been scheduled. Be aware that if the site has a PA marker in place, you will need OCD approval to move it.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations pose a threat to ground water, surface
water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility
for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us



